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Friday 12th July 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

This week, I set the children the task of teaching something that they would like the rest of the 

class to learn. They really embraced this challenge and we learnt about a wide range of 

subjects including Hinduism, sports cars, ships, French and staging. 

Of course, we also had the school play – the dress rehearsal on Monday afternoon and the 

two evening performances on the Wednesday and Thursday. The children did us proud and 

were absolutely amazing! Thank you for your support with costumes too. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Rehan for his informative lesson on sinking ships and Milo for his 

interesting information about cars. Well done to all the children who taught a lesson! 

Headteacher's Award: Mrs Spencer, Mrs Cannell and I would love to give a Headteacher’s 

Award to all the children for showing all the school values in the play. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters. 

Pupil Voice: “That was the best thing ever!” – referencing the play 

 

Reminders & Messages 
Last week of Term Events 

 

Monday: We are hosting a Mission Possible Day! The children will be joining in with different challenges 

throughout the day. We will be working outside whatever the weather! Please may children come in to school in 

their PE kits as normal but please be prepared, whether its sun cream and hats or jumpers and waterproof 

jackets! 

Tuesday: Otters are having their treat day for gaining 20 stars in the jar. They can wear their pyjamas to school 

and we will be watching a film and doing some other activities. 

 

Thursday: We have booked a dance workshop and parents are invited into the hall at 3pm to see a short 

performance. 

 

Friday: End of Term Celebration Worship. All welcome at 2.30pm. Please may the children who are learning a 

musical instrument bring in their instruments on this day! 


